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Report for the Session 2017-18 

Meetings held:  

The members of the UGC Committee held their periodic meeting on 13 November 2017 

to discuss and assign responsibilities for locating the details of various grants and 

schemes offered by different agencies and informing the faculty about them.  

In another meeting held on 25 April 2020, it was decided to hold a Faculty Development 

Workshop who wished to apply for various projects. 

Funding/Grants received: 

All the departments of Science received a financial assistance of Rs. 71,000/- for a 

variety of activities and programmes from the Department of Science and Technology 

and Renewable Energy, Chandigarh Administration. 

The college got a grant of Rs. 10,000/- from Punjab State Council of Science and 

Technology for the celebration of National Science Day-2018 in Punjab on the topic 

‘Science and Technology for Sustainable Future’. 

Event conducted:  A Workshop on Writing a Good Research Proposal 

 

 Dr. T P Singh, Assistant Professor, University Business School, Punjab University, Chandigarh 
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The UGC Committee organized a workshop on ‘Writing a Good Research 

Proposal’ on 5 May, 2018 in order to sensitize the faculty about the significance of 

quality oriented and socially relevant research. The resource person Dr. T P Singh, 

Assistant Professor, University Business School, Punjab University, 

Chandigarh familiarized the members with the various qualitative features of a good 

research proposal which ensure its acceptance. He also dwelled upon the various 

schemes and grants offered by UGC, ICSSR and other government bodies for the benefit 

of the teaching faculty of the college. Nearly 30 members participated in the workshop.  

 

The Committee also shared details of new notices, policies and schemes launched 

by UGC, CSIR, DBT and other funding agencies offering grants for various minor and 

major projects with the faculty from time to time through whatsapp groups and notices 

on the notice boards of the staff room. 

 

 


